

August 24, 2020

Dear Sandersville Families,

Wednesday is the first day of school and we are extremely excited. I'm sure some families or students are nervous, but we've got this! Sandersville teachers have been working hard to create an awesome year. They have planned their opening week lessons. Our teachers will help students get into routines, learn class structures, and get to know their teachers and classmates.

In the meantime, we wanted to pass along resources and links so our families have access to all of the materials and resources needed for a successful start to the school year.

Help us by doing the following items:

- return orange emergency cards to the front foyer of the school between 7:00 AM and 5:00 PM any day this week
- check out the intro videos from our special area teachers, along with the specials schedule
- sign-up for our School Dojo
- review the Sandersville Student and Parent Handbook and the FCPS Code of Conduct

Introduction Videos from Special Area Teachers and the Specials Schedule:

- Mr. Hamlyn, Spanish- Monday
- Mr. Parris, Music-Tuesday
- Mr. Baxter, PE- Wednesday
- Mrs. Baird, Art-Thursday
- Mrs. Banks and Mrs. Heaberlin, Library- Friday

Sandersville Dojo School-wide Access Code

<u>Sandersville Student and Parent Handbook</u> (you may also view a hard copy in your child's planner)

Online Free and Reduced Lunch Form

<u>Student Code of Conduct</u> (hard copies will be provided once students return)

FCPS Instructional Calendar

While very different, the 2020-2021 school year will be a great one. We look forward to meeting our new families and building stronger partnerships with those that are returning. Please email me at matt.marsh@fayette.kyschools.us if there is anyway I can help begin the school year!

Sincerely,

Matt Marsh, Sandersville Principal